
        City of Powell  614.885.5380 tel 
        47 Hall Street  614.885.5339 fax 
        Powell, Ohio  
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   OPERATIONS COMMITTEE 
MEETING MINUTES 

Nov. 21, 2017 | 6:30 p.m. 
City of Powell Municipal Building Council Chambers | 47 Hall Street 

 
 Attendance: Councilmember Frank Bertone, Brendan Newcomb, Daniel Swartwout, Tom 

Counts, Jim Hrivnak, Vice Mayor Jon Bennehoof, City Manager Steve Lutz, Assistant 
Director of Development Rocky Kambo, Communication Director Megan Canavan and 
other interested parties.  

 
I. 2018 COMMUNITY ATTITUDE SURVEY – MARTY SAPERSTEIN 

 The Committee met with Marty Saperstein of Columbus-based Saperstein & Associates to 
discuss the 2018 Community Attitude Survey. The City of Powell has worked with Saperstein 
& Associates to conduct Community Attitude Surveys every two years since 2008. 
Saperstein & Associates conducts a phone survey with a cross-section of approximately 
400 residents. Each phone survey typically takes approximately 15 minutes. Residents are 
asked about a variety of topics pertaining to Powell, from what they like most about living 
in the City to what public officials should consider to be top priorities for the future.  

 
 ACTION ITEM: The Committee would like to move forward with conducting the 2018 

Community Attitude Survey in February and recommends doing a phone survey again. 
Committee members have been asked to bring forward concepts and ideas of survey 
questions to their December meeting.  

 
 ADJOURNMENT 
Having no further business to come before the Committee, the meeting was adjourned at 
7:24 p.m. 


